FILED AUG 27, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 05020-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Shawna Senko DOCKET NO. 130231-TX
From: Dashe Franklin <dashe.franklin@amvensys.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2013 3:18 PM

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us

Cc: 'Melanie King'; dashe franklin@amvensys.com

Subject: Unity III Telecom, LLC & Unity Telecom, LLC

Attachments: img-825233531.pdf; 20130520140448693.pdf

To Whom it May Concern;
Attached is correspondence from Unity Ill Telecom, LLC and Unity Telecom, LLC.

Thanks!

Dashé Franklin | Regulatory Affairs Coordinator

Amvensys Capital Group, LLC

i Carraliton, TX 75006
I 214 390 5338 866 871 6466

F: 972 337 2071

330 Capital Parkway

CONFIDENTIAL: This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may
contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended
recipient, you are notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is prehibited. If you have received this e-
mail in error, please immediately notify us by e-mail, facsimile. or telephone, return the e-mail to us at the e-mail address below; and
destroy all paper and electronic coples

Shawna Senko 1 8/27/2013 3:24 PM
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FILED AUG 27, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 05020-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK


Amvensys

August 26, 2013

Via e-file to: filings@psc.fl.us

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

RE:  Unity Il Telecom, LLC, CCN

This letter shall serve as notice of Unity IIl Telecom, LLC’s ("Unity III") decision to
voluntarily rescind its Certificate of Authority No. 8826 to provide telecommunications services
in the state of Florida. All Regulatory Assessment Fees have been paid to date and the 2013
Regulatory Assessment Fee shall be forthcoming shortly. Unity III would like to reserve the
right to file for reinstatement its Certificate of Authority in the future and hereby requests
expedited reinstatement of such Certificate of Authority when and if the need arises.

[ trust this correspondence meets the requirements necessary to fulfill its intended
purpose, however should any additional information be required, please do not hesitate to contact
the undersigned via phone at (214) 390-9280 or e-mail to melanie king@amvensys.com.

Respectfully submitted,

Melanie King
Director, Regulatory Affairs

133D_Cap'rta1 Parkway, Carrollton, TX 75006 | {972) 337-1536| www.amvensys.com





